From: <u>Darcy Dea</u>

To: Mary Sheehy Moe; Bob Kelly; Owen Robinson; Rick Tryon; Tracy Houck

Cc: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Krista Artis; Lisa C. Kunz

**Subject:** FW: Zoom commission meetings **Date:** Friday, September 3, 2021 11:09:40 AM

## FYI -

Darcy Dea Deputy City Clerk P. O. Box 5021 Great Falls, MT 59403 406-455-8479

----Original Message-----

From: Bill Korst <a href="https://bkorst@icloud.com">bkorst@icloud.com</a> Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 10:54 AM To: commission <a href="mailto:commission@greatfallsmt.net">commission@greatfallsmt.net</a>

Subject: Zoom commission meetings

Good for you, anything that may help prevent the transmission of Covid is good practice. At least there are four of you with brains enough to understand that.

Bill Korst Sent from my iPad